
Mackays to Peka Peka and what’s happening in your area

Construction update
MacKays to Peka Peka

Wellington Northern Corridor

SH1 RE-ROUTE THROUGH PEKA PEKA – REMINDER OF YOUR LOCAL ROUTES
The traffic re-route is due to start next week. There’ll be plenty of signage to help you when the change 
happens but please take some time to check these reminders about where you can drive in your local area and 
when.

Also keep an eye out for our latest email 
Expresslane bulletins for a confirmed start date. 

LOCAL ROADS DURING STAGE 1 (northbound 
SH1 traffic re-routed for a few days)

To reach Peka Peka Road and Te Kowhai Road 
coming from the north – you’ll need to travel 
south of Peka Peka Road then north again via 
the link road. 

So, driving from Te Horo/Ōtaki - continue on the 
southbound SH1 route until the new link road 
turnoff on the right and then travel north back to 
the intersection with Peka Peka Road/Te Kowhai 
Road (see map overleaf for details).

To travel south from Peka Peka and Te Kowhai Roads - there will be a local-user southbound route open for 
you to use, over the bridge to the south, while SH1 northbound traffic travels north. 

To reach Hadfield Road coming from the north - continue on the southbound SH1 route and turn left into 
Hadfield Road as you do now. (Once both north and southbound SH1 traffic shifts to the link road route, the 
road to the north of the street will be closed.)

To reach Hadfield Road coming from the south - continue along the northbound SH1 route and follow the link 
road left. Turn right through the turn bay at the island and continue north to Hadfield Rd. 

LOCAL ROADS DURING STAGE 2 (all SH1 traffic re-routed until the Expressway opens)

To reach Peka Peka Road and Te Kowhai Road coming from the north – you’ll follow the new SH1 route and 
turn right at the intersection with Te Kowhai Road or Peka Peka Road. 

To travel south from Peka Peka and Te Kowhai Roads – you’ll use the new SH1 route over the bridge to the 
south.

To reach Hadfield Road coming from the north – follow the new SH1 route along the link road past the top of 
Te Kowhai and Peka Peka Roads, turn left after the bridge to the south and drive north to the entry of Hadfield 
Road.

To reach Hadfield Road coming from the south - continue along the northbound SH1 route and follow the link 
road left. Turn right through the turn bay at the island and continue north to Hadfield Road.

This info and more is also on the M2PP website pages m2pp.co.nz in the Connecting the Expressway section.
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LOCAL ROADS DURING STAGE 1 (northbound SH1 traffic re-routed for a few days)

Our works are weather dependent so if anything changes we’ll keep you in the loop. While 
we plan to our best ability there are times when weather, or other things, change that plan.


